
iPhone and iPad Group Monthly Report – January 2025 
 
Two queries were received from Group members. The first related to the Lock Screen and 
Home Screen wallpapers. These are capable of being highly personalised and we looked at 
how to take advantage of the various options. The second query related to controlling tabs 
in Safari, this proved a little more involved than anticipated and will be covered as a main 
topic in February. 
 
We briefly discussed the new Apple Intelligence function. As a useful feature it has a little 
way to go and, as only the most up-to-date models of iPad or iPhone support it, we will leave 
further discussion for the future. 
 
Apple has had a ‘behind the scenes’ password manager for some time known as Keychain . 
This has now acquired a front-end app called Passwords which allows the user to better see 
what is going on and manage their library of passwords. We looked at the features and 
benefits and discussed the importance of keeping passwords accessible and up to date as 
well as secure. We will look at how to set it up and make full use of it at our February 
meeting. 
 
The next meeting will be on Tuesday 25th February 2025 at 1:30pm at Enterprise House. 
 
 


